
                   
 
 

 

 
The Institute of International Relations would like to invite 

you to a public lecture with consequent discussion with 
 

  H.E. Norman L. Eisen 
 

Ambassador of the United States of America 
to the Czech Republic 

on 
 

U.S.-Czech Relations: Following in the 
Footsteps of Masaryk and Wilson 

 
***** 

 
Chair: Petr Drulák, Director of IIR  

 
 

 
Wednesday 16th February 2011, 16:00  

 
Mirror Hall, Czernin Palace, Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

Loretánské nám. 5, CZ-118 00 Prague 1 – Hradčany

 

Working language: English 
 

 
Due to the necessary security measures during the entrance to the MFA building 

we kindly ask you to register to the Conference Service of the Institute of 
International Relations (e-mail: conference@iir.cz) by Monday 14th February 

2011 at the latest. 


